
 

 

 

 

 

 

10th July 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

As you are aware, OFSTED visited the school on Tuesday 6th and Wednesday 7th June 

2023 to undertake a full, detailed inspection of The Garibaldi School. 

 

I am absolutely delighted to share our report with you which judges our overall 

effectiveness to be Good.  With all individual aspects graded as Good I am immensely 

proud of the staff, students and Governors as they played a significant role in the 

inspection. I would also like to thank parents and carers for the overwhelming positive 

feedback they provided to the inspectors and the pride you have in the school. 

 

I will be organising, a date early in the new academic year, to provide more in-depth 

feedback and our plans and next steps for building on this success and taking The 

Garibaldi School on the next stage of its journey. 

 

Once again, thank you for your continued support in ensuring Garibaldi remains a 

Good school. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

James Aldred 

Head Teacher 

 

 


